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To whom it may concern,

Due to significant delays in the planning process for my new tavern, /0 Arcade Bar, I'm
requesting an extension on the deadline for my previously approved Class B Combination liquor
license. The original deadline was August 1st, but contractors estimate completion in
mid-September, so an extension to October 1st is preferred. See the attached letter from Jamie
Beyer, Project Manager of The Forbair Group.

Sincerely,
Mitchell Turino
I/0 Arcade Bar, LLC
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Mitchell Turino
I1/0 Arcade Bar
720 Williamson St, Madison, W1, 53703

Dear Mitchell Turino,

Due to multiple delays during the planning process for the I/O Arcade Bar, construction will be
delayed past the August 1st deadline for their City of Madison liquor license. This project is still
in the bidding process and a general contractor has yet to be selected. Plans have not been
submitted to the City of Madison building department for review, nor have they been submitted
to the Dane County health department.

We estimate a minimum of eight weeks for completion of the build out after contractor selection
and permit approvals. Allowing at least two weeks for plan approval, that places us at mid-

September 2018 for earliest completion of the project.

Sincerely,

Jamie Beyer

Project Manager

Forbair Group General Contractors

Forbair Group Inc. www.forbairgroup.com (608) 313-5454




